
www.collascrill.com

BVI | Cayman | Guernsey | Jersey | London

This note is a summary of the subject and is provided for information only. It does not purport to give specific legal advice, and before acting, further advice should always
be sought. Whilst every care has been taken in producing this note neither the author nor Collas Crill shall be liable for any errors, misprint or misinterpretation of any of the
matters set out in it. All copyright in this material belongs to Collas Crill.

May 2018

Yesterday the Guernsey Population Management updated the Employment Permit Policy.

As a direct result of the efforts of the Population Employment Advisory Panel working with industry, the permit parameters directly
linked to 'Accountancy' have been updated to reflect industry requirements.

Junior to mid-level accountants on a pathway to a senior role are now eligible to apply for a long term employment permit. This is a
change from those at junior levels only being able to apply for medium term permits making succession planning difficult.

This demonstrates the ease with which the new law can be adjusted to reflect market need.

Click here for our guide on employment and housing permits.

https://www.collascrill.com/media/oktbn4tz/12835-cc-housing-licence-charts-d2.pdf

